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10/25/16
To: Honorable Members of the City Council

City Hall Office 200 N. Spring St.
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: APPEAL of Board file 160040
11600 West Dunstan Way Haul Route

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

I recently learned about this construction project and would like to voice my strong objection to this 
project as outlined in the appeal letter of Dr. Harel Simon from Oct 11, 2016 (appeal letter).

I live in the neighborhood, and I strongly oppose this project. Just last week it took me 65 minutes 
to travel from Sunset and Renter to the 405. The additional burden on our community will be too 
much. We cannot handle any more projects, building, trucks, hazards, and backup on our town. 
And to top it all off, we were not informed of this project and even if we had known, the address 
was false. PLEASE listen to us, and do not approve this project. Please, please support us. 
Enough already of the builders/developers always getting their way. Please Listen to the 
community.

The unsafe nature of this project, the near accidents that we encounter every day on this road and 
the traffic impact of this project are serious issues that residents of this area understand very well.

I was appalled to learn that the license application was registered under a false address and that 
the neighborhood was not informed properly as required by law. Who knows what else is 
compromised in this application that could affect our health, safety and well-being (see appeal 
letter)?

We urge the City Council to deny the haul route for this project and set this as an example to 
developers who should respect the city code and act in an honest and lawful way to maintain the 
safety, health and well-being of the public.

Sincerely,

Madeline Fry
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